
Colonization in Minn. July 3, 1912 

A. P. Morten to James J. Hill. 

"The colonization question is now considered 
of very great importance by the Swedish Luther 
an Augustana Synod. It has been discussed in 
our church papers, by the Home Mission Board, 
at conference meetings, and last month by the 
whole synod at its meeting in Chicago. The 
question is forced by the scattering of our 
people all over. Many go to Canada." 
states that he has colonized in Superior, 

Wis., and also in co -ion with the St. 
& Duluth Road* General corres. by date 


